
 

 

September 24, 2018 

 

 

 

Greetings, Advisers! 

 

We are thrilled to CONGRATULATE our very own Peter Rustemeyer, Hazen High School 

Adviser, who was just elected to the FBLA-PBL National Board of Directors as the Western 

Region Local Adviser.  We are so very proud of you, Peter! 

 

Adviser Conferences 

Registration to attend one of our complimentary adviser trainings closes tomorrow, September 

25!  Be sure to get your registration made before midnight tomorrow!  Registration includes 

breakfast at 8:30 a.m., lunch, an afternoon snack, and clock hours, but preregistration is 

required.  We will provide training from approximately 8 a.m. to between 2:30 and 3:00 
p.m.  We’ll cover some FBLA basics as well as chapter management and working with officer 

teams. 
 

• October 2 in Grand Mound at Great Wolf Lodge 

• October 3 in Yakima at the Hilton Garden Inn 

• October 4 in Spokane at The Centennial Hotel 
 

Please visit the registration link at 

https://trileadership.wufoo.com/forms/znjhcl20uhw77i/ to register! 

 

State Officer Corner 

BAA (Business Achievement Awards).  A great way to recognize what your students are doing 

for you and your chapter is to incorporate the projects for the BAA program into your 

curriculum or as part of your FBLA meetings.  Be sure to check out the attached flyer . . . 

please share with your students! 

 

Membership Campaign.  Recognize your chapter’s growth this year by participating in the 

membership campaign!  Please post the attached membership flyer for members to see the 

levels of membership growth for recognition at SBLC and strive to increase your membership 

this year! 

 
Tuesday Tips & Tricks Video.  Last Tuesday’s video is found on the WA FBLA homepage or at 

this link . . . https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=VY9ZCpslFhc.  Please share these videos with 

your students! 

 

Summer Gazette.  Found on the WA FBLA Web site or found here 

(https://issuu.com/wafbla/docs/final_summer_edition), is the first digital, informational gazette of 

the year created by your State Officer Team! In it, you’ll find helpful information, enlightening 

https://trileadership.wufoo.com/forms/znjhcl20uhw77i/
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=VY9ZCpslFhc
https://issuu.com/wafbla/docs/final_summer_edition


 

 

updates, and much more. Please share this link with your chapter president, and your members 

so they can be informed as well! 

 

Professional Division Information 

Membership.  Consider supporting WA FBLA by becoming a member of the Washington State 

Professional Division.  Please review the attached membership letter highlighting how the 

Professional Division supports WA FBLA.  The attached membership form may be mailed to 

the address listed on the form.  If you have paid your dues for the 2018-19 year, we want to 

thank you for your support! 

 

Have a great week! 

 


